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Sheridan “Sheri” Willey, P.E. serves as the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
(USACE) Galveston District’s project management deputy chief. In this 
position, she oversees projects in a broad range of business lines, 
including flood risk management, deep draft navigation, and ecosystem 
restoration. 
 
Willey also directs numerous ongoing projects including the Houston Ship 
Channel Improvement project, Sabine Neches Waterway project and 
overseeing project managers in support of the Division’s Interagency and 
International Support program.   
 
Before her current position, she was project manager for the Coastal 
Texas Feasibility Study—a $19.8 million mega study—and a regional technical specialist for water 
resources, responsible for developing decision documents for Congress to authorize implementing 
civil works projects for navigation and flood risk management studies. 
 
Willey has more than 20 years of experience working with USACE. She earned a Bachelor of Science 
in Civil Engineering from Texas A&M University.  
 
She is also a registered professional engineer in the state of Texas. 


